
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 
MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS 

(RAILWAY BOARD) 
 
 
 

No.2017/H/3/L/NR(Chandigarh) New Delhi, Dated 13.10.2017 
 

Principal Chief Medical Director, 
Northern Railway, 
New Delhi. 
 

Sub:- Request for sanction of Health Unit at Chandigarh – regarding. 

 Ref:-N.R.’s letter No.E/Med/HQ/I-4/2017, dated 05.09.2017. 

**** 

 The sanction of competent authority is hereby communicated for the 
transformation of lock-up dispensary at Chandigarh into a full-fledged Health Unit 
subject to the re-adjustment of manpower as mentioned in the proposal of Northern 
Railway cited under reference. 

Sd/- 

(R.S. Shukla) 
Joint Director (Health) 

Railway Board 
 


